The Highland Township Planning Commission met on Monday May 2, 2022 with the following in attendance:  Doug Lapp, Mary McKee, Dean Davis and John Goodall.
Doug called the meeting to order.  The minutes of the April meeting were read.  Dean motioned to approve the minutes as read, Mary seconded, all were in favor.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Old Business – Keith Hodge was present with notarized plans for the Planning Commission to sign.  Doug and Barb signed the plans.  The Supervisors will sign them at the next meeting.
New Business – None
Mary McKee motioned to adjourn, Dean Davis seconded, all were in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:12 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Barb Davis, Secretary
